
SUSU LGB  
COMMITTEE MEETING 
05/11/2008 
7pm-Hartlet Library 
 
PRESENT 
DM - President 
DW - Vice President 
TW - Men’s Social 
MPP - Diversity Officer 
 
APOLOGIES: 
AM - Treasurer 
 
The meeting commenced at 7.05pm 
 

1. Correspondance 
MPP had been in contact with the London hotel regarding their events for World Aids 
Day at the beginning of December. MPP advised Sunday is the best night in this 
weekend long entertainment. It was decided that we shall not visit the London as an 
official social during this period, but advertise it on our event listings so interested gays 
and lesbians can go. 
 

2. Upcoming Socials 
TW is organising the upcoming quiz night on Wednesday 12 th November, and is 
confident the event is sufficiently organised to go ahead without any difficulties. 
Discussion was made about what to do on the inter LGB event at the end of November. 
DM insisted TW must decide this, and must e-mail the committee within the next 
two days the details of the event, so we can pass this on to interested unis. 
Discussion was then focused on the upcoming TGM. DM requested all committee 
members create a powerpoint slide to discuss what they have done so far this term. 
 

3. Any other Business 
DW has completed the societies health and safety required training, and the 
society is now up to date with SUSU’s requirements and hence will not be fined for 
failure to complete the health and safety training. 
 
THE MEETING CLOSED AT 7.55PM 


